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September 19, 2024

Morris Central School Families,

Over the last three days, blanket threats to school districts have been circulating on social media. Although MCS has
not been explicitly named in these instances, we take even generalized statements seriously and have been working
diligently in collaboration with neighboring districts, BOCES, and law enforcement to investigate their origin and
ensure that our learners, staff, and families are safe.

At this time, we have no reason to believe that the threats are credible. We deeply appreciate the students and
parents who have alerted the respective authorities and school personnel so that appropriate measures could be
taken.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding these incidents, or overall safety at MCS, please feel free to
contact us at (607) 263-6100. As always, our focus remains on keeping all children safe and helping them learn.

Take care,

Ms. Jamie Maistros Mrs. April Vunk
Superintendent Principal
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